Aquetong Springs Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes
November 30, 2015

I. Call to order

Michael Zolkewitz called to order the regular meeting of the Aquetong Spring
Advisory Committee at 5:25pm on November 30, 2015 at Solebury Twp Offices.

II. Roll call
[Secretary Name]The following persons were in attendance; Michael Zolkewitz, Barry
Fetteroff, Frank Nassetta and Michael Richardson, Pati Clark, representing Deer Park
was also in attendance,

II1. Approval of minutes from last meeting

The minutes from the last meeting. Motion to approve minutes was made by
Frank Nassetta and seconded by Barry Fetteroff. The minutes were approved as
read.

IV. Open issues
a) Discussion of steps to take for the lake bed stabilization.

b) Discussion of sediment removal. How do we proceed?

¢} Uses for the Judy House. Suggestions included as public meeting space, rental
spaces for local organizations, a hub location for local charities.

d) Pati Clark stressed the importance of presenting the historical aspects of the
spring as used by the Native Americans.

¢) Suggestion to seek cooperation from New Hope Borough for Aguetong Spring
restoration projects that may extend into the borough.

f) Michael Zolkewitz agreed to email Jim for any guidance as to how and when
committee will make a presentation to the Solebury Board of Supervisors.

g) Explore the possibilities of other grants which may exist for the committees’
purposes.




k) Explore the possibilities of advice, guidance from Mark Gutshall, National
Academy of Sciences U.P, David Benner and the Solebury Farmers Club,’

V. Adjournment
Michael Zolkewitz adjourned the meeting at 8:15.

Minutes submitted by: Michael Richardson

Minutes approved by: [Name]




